
> From: Kyle Jensen <kyle.s.jensen@gmail.com> 
> Sent: Monday, January 5, 2015 6:03 PM 
> To: Anderson, Susan 
> Subject: Liquid Propane 
>  
> Please don't tarnish our reputation as an environmentally responsible city by allowing propane to be 
exported in mass via the Columbia. Not only will it directly put the health of our waters at risk, but it will 
make that unsustainable industry even cheaper and more profitable. Let's put up a roadblock when it's 
still in our power! 
> Thanks for listening, 
> Kyle Jensen 
> Student 
1220 SW WESTWOOD CT 
PORTLAND, OR, 97239 
 


